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To: CommissionerWeintraub@fec.gov 
cc: 

Subject: Exemption of Social Worker's Party 

Dear Ms. Weintraub: 

I'm writing to strongly urge your going against staff recommendation 
concerning the Socialist worker's Party exemption from reporting contributors 
to their campaigns. 

They are no different than other parties and should be expected to divulge a 
list of contributors the same as other political parties. I hope you will 
overturn this silly exemption to the reporting system. 

Sincerely, 
Mike Lynn 
4934 Julian Street 
Denver, CO 80221-1125 
MplynnQmsn.com 
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